Development Clerk

From: Berry, John E <John.Berry@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 3:39 PM
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: CPN-19-080

This office received a referral to the Canandaigua Lake County Sewer District for a sketch plan review in connection with
the above-captioned application.

No sketch plan approvals will be given by or are required from the sewer district.

The subject property is not located within a county sewer district.

Right-of-way lines should be labeled or drawn as indicated in the legend.

From the Sketch Subdivision Checklist attached to the application, it’s unclear to what extent utilities are to be
shown on the plat. Existing utility information appears incomplete.

PN PE

John E. Berry, P.E.

Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Ontario County

2962 County Road 48

Canandaigua, NY 14424-9553

(585) 396-4000
john.berry@co.ontario.ny.us

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



